
The January meeting of the Cady Town Board was held on 

January 6, 2025 at 7p.m. at the town hall. All board 

members present. 

 

Chairman Tully called the meeting to order. Motion was 

made by Supervisor Klanderman and Supervisor Mikla 

second by to accept the December minutes.  Motion was 

passed 

 

Public comments were made at this time 

 

53
rd
 ave dumping problem was discussed along with 

comments from one of the land owners family members 

that dumping is getting worse. 

 

Building code violations were discussed 

 

Building code ordinance was tabled  

 

Motion was made by Supervisor Klanderman second by 

Chairman Tully to increase Patrolman Timm wages by 5% 

effective January 1, 2025. Motion passed.   

 

Motion was made by Chairman Tully, second by Supervisor 

Klanderman to accept the 2024 financial audit form as 

presented with town balance $39,497.83; excluding taxes 

& savings.  Motion passed 

 

Road update was given including truck status 

 

Treasure report was given  

 

Bills were reviewed and paid  

 

Next meeting will be Monday February 3, 2025 @7pm. 

 

Motion to adjourn was made by Chairman Tully, second by 

Supervisor Klanderman.  Motion passed.  

 

Submitted by clerk Shelly Ninneman                                       


